
Heritage Day Celebration 

"𝐇𝐞𝐫𝐢𝐭𝐚𝐠𝐞 𝐢𝐬 𝐨𝐮𝐫 𝐥𝐞𝐠𝐚𝐜𝐲 𝐟𝐫𝐨𝐦 𝐭𝐡𝐞 𝐩𝐚𝐬𝐭, 𝐰𝐡𝐚𝐭 𝐰𝐞 𝐥𝐢𝐯𝐞 𝐰𝐢𝐭𝐡 𝐭𝐨𝐝𝐚𝐲, 

𝐚𝐧𝐝 𝐰𝐡𝐚𝐭 𝐰𝐞 𝐩𝐚𝐬𝐬 𝐨𝐧 𝐭𝐨 𝐟𝐮𝐭𝐮𝐫𝐞 𝐠𝐞𝐧𝐞𝐫𝐚𝐭𝐢𝐨𝐧𝐬." 

Little Flowers International School organized a special 

assembly on April 18, 2024, to commemorate World Heritage 

Day. Students delivered speeches and poems under the theme 

"Discover and Experience the Diversity," emphasizing 

heritage conservation. Posters showcasing global heritage 

sites were displayed, promoting collective responsibility. The 

assembly highlighted the importance of safeguarding cultural 

and natural landmarks for future generations. It left a lasting 

impression, instilling pride and a sense of responsibility among 

attendees. 

 



 

 





  


